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PRESS RELEASE 
 
 
No: 529/2018 
 
Date: 11th September 2018 

 

Department of Employment - Temporary Office Closure      
 
Her Majesty's Government of Gibraltar would like to advise the general public that due to a burst 
salt water pipe having caused a flooding the Department of Employment offices located at Unit 75, 
76 and 77 New Harbours are closed today. 
 
We would like to apologise for any inconvenience this may cause.   
 
A further update will be provided during the course of the day. 


